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Content: 

On April 01, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) issued a document announcing 

the possibility of delisting for the shares of Chuong Duong Beverages Joint Stock Company (stock 

code: SCD) because the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) had Decision to put the shares of 

SCD into supervision status on April 04, 2023 due to losses in 2 consecutive years (2021 & 2022). 

Until now, SCD has not overcome above status. Moreover, HOSE received SCD’s 2023 audit 

financial statements on April 01, 2024. Accordingly, the Corporate income profit after tax in 2023 

was VND-119.25 billion. 

 

 

 

 


